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[ BOC CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO.
125-2001, March 19, 2001 ]

BOC, THE APPROPRIATE AGENCY TO COLLECT EXCISE TAX ON
IMPORTED FUEL

Attached is the facsimile letter dated March 13, 2001 of Secretary Alberto G.
Romulo, Department of Finance informing Mr. Oliver Laporte Fauret, Vice President
for Finance and Administration, TOTAL Petroleum Philippine Corporation, that all the
duties and taxes on imported goods are collected by the Bureau of Customs and
that the excise tax that is due on diesel and unleaded mogas that were imported by
their company should be paid to this Bureau.

For your information and guidance.
Adopted: 19 Mar. 2001

(SGD.) JULITA S. MANAHAN
Deputy Commissioner, Internal Administration Group

Source: Supreme Court E-Library
This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)



